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Friday 8th December 2023 

 
Teddy Bear’s Party Year 3 and Year 4 
 

 
Dear Parent(s)/Carer(s) 
 
On Monday 11th December our Year 3 and Year 4 children have been invited to attend a Teddy Bear Concert 
at Central Hall Southampton.   Children will be taken to Central Hall on a coach and we will be leaving school 
site at 1pm.  The concert begins at 1.30pm and we will return to school before the end of the day.   
 
The concert is an all-age concert designed to capture the imagination of children.   Please send your child to 
school with a teddy bear so that they can attend the concert and join the internationally renowned cellist 
and chamber musician Gerard Le Feuvre and the Kings Chamber Orchestra.  
 
Please can you contact the school office if you do NOT want your child to attend 
 
 
Thank you 
 
Warm Regards 
 
Mrs. H Browne and Mrs. A Benfield 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


